
June 2016 Photo Album

June was certainly an exciting month. We were visited by friends from the First 
Presbyterian Church of Houston, Texas; celebrated the “Day of the Student;” and 
built a house in a day! We invite you to share in these moments, as well as a few 

others, by checking out the photos in this album.



Every June for many years, we’ve had friends from the First Presbyterian Church 
of Houston come spend a few days with us at the Micah Project. This group 
is always an encouragement to us, especially because so many of its team 

members visit year-after-year and have truly become our friends. This group is 
also unique becasue it is family-oriented, and about half of the group is under 
the age of 17. The Micah boys have really enjoyed getting to know kids their 

own ages. We love this sort of relationship-building!

A Visit from FPC



Building Relationships

Maintaining relationships with people who live on the streets of Honduras is 
essential to our ministry. One way we do this is by inviting boys on day-trips to 
the local pool. This activity is fun and helps us build trust with these young men. 

We’re thankful for those who have joined us for this unique time of fellowship.



Welcoming Jef Home
In June, we were 

blessed to welcome 
back Jeferson, who 
had spent time at a 

rehabilitation center. 
Please keep him in your 

prayers.

A House in a Day
Our grad Darwin, who 
now lives in Michigan, 

raised funds and 
brought down a team 

to build a house for the 
mother of one of our 

boys. The group worked 
alongside Micah boys 

to finish it in a day!

Jeferson



The Day of the Student

Every June, Honduran schools celebrate the “Day of the Student.” It is 
a fun day to celebrate the fact that these kids have chosen to stay in 

school and keep working toward a bright future. You’ll see lots of smiles 
in these photos of some of the hilarious activities we did to celebrate, 

including kareoke, jumping rope and bike-riding challenges!



Not Always Easy...

We continue to mourn the losses of 
Marvincito and Charlie, two young men 
we lost last month. In June, we received 
Marvin’s remains and held a memorial 
service. Although this was not easy, we 
feel blessed to have known Marvin and 

keep trusting in God’s faithfulness.



Life at Micah

We are truly thankful for every day the Lord gives us at Micah. We are a family, 
and although times aren’t always easy, they are always full of grace and love. 

Here are a few more snapshots of life at Micah. We hope you enjoy them!
Top Right: We celebrate Elvin’s birthday. He has lived on the streets for many 

years, and we pray he will follow his older brother Luisito into the Micah family. 


